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CONSTRUCTION START NOTICE: TOWER ROAD UPGRADE PLANNED COMMENCEMENT OF 
STAGES 5-10 

Stages 5-10 of the Tower Road & Link Road upgrade have commenced on 30 October 2023, as part 
of a major project to improve safety, accessibility and amenity for drivers and pedestrians. 

THE WORKS 

The works will be on the southern section of tower road, as marked on the map below. the works 
are expected to run for approximately four weeks, weather dependent. 

The works include: 

 Tree stump removals 
 Preparation works for road widening. 
 Installation of stormwater infrastructure 
 Installation of electrical infrastructure 

POTENTIAL IMPACTS AND MITIGATION MEASURES 

 The works may require temporary partial road closures and parking limitations. 
 Traffic management measures will be in place to minimise impacts on road users and 

pedestrians.  
 Some customers may experience temporary access restrictions to their site during the 

works. we will notify and consult directly with those customers in advance of any such 
works. 

 Some works will take place between 7pm and 6am to minimise impacts on daytime airport 
operations. access to tower road will be maintained during those works for our customers 
and other airport users. 

 Emergency service vehicles will always retain priority access to the road. 
 While we are working hard to minimise any inconvenience, please allow for extra travel 

time and use alternative routes where possible. 



STAGE 5-10 WORKS 
 
 

 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION 

Email: towerproject@aeria.co 
Phone: 02 8709 9449 
 
We thank you for your patience and cooperation in helping us create a safer, more 
accessible, and enjoyable airport precinct for everyone. 
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